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Message from Mr Stefano (School Principal)

Dear Parents,
 
Happy New Year.  It is with much eagerness and anticipation that I announce the 
very good news that face-to-face teaching and learning will commence at TIS 
Puchong on Thursday, 7th January 2021 as per the school calendar. 
 
I am happy to tell you that the Ministry of Education has confirmed that 
International Schools can proceed to open as planned. Of course, we will be 
adhering to the strictest policies and SOPs as before. The Heads of Sections, Mr 
Mike and Mr Marco, will be sending out reminders regarding these SOPs for their 
sections.
 
Social distancing will be implemented strictly, as will face masks, temperature 
checks, both pick up and drop off SOPs and SOPs regarding food. In other words, 
we will be adhering to what we did before last September and October.   
 
Those of you who feel that you do not want to send your child/children to school, 
this is your prerogative and we will endeavour to provide blended teaching and 
learning where possible.
 
I look forward to seeing your children back at school and of course I ask for your 
full cooperation as we embark on this new year 2021.

Yours faithfully,

Stefano Piumatti
Principal


